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May 31, 2023

NDHSAA Board of Directors,

Oberon Public School would like to apply for membership in the North Dakota High School
Activities Association, beginning in the 2023-2024 school year. Oberon Public School is
expanding its enrollment to include 8™ graders beginning in the upcoming school year. The
school would like to be able to provide the opportunity for students to compete in extracurricular
activities. The school plans to co-op with Tate Topa in Fort Totten, for Junior High boys football
and Junior High girls Volleyball. Oberon Public School will attempt to offer basketball for both
boys and girls on its own.

Oberon Public School is ND DPI accredited, through Cognia.

Please consider this letter as application for membership to NDHSAA.

Contact for this is Jordan Brown, Superintendent/Principal. 701-798-2231.

Jordan.brownliwwk12.nd.us

Thank you for your consideration.
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Educating students in a safe, respectful, challenging, and supportive school community consisting
of students, staff, and families.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider



